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Installation of Bridge Brackets Will Require the Nighttime Closure of 
Exit 6/I-95 NB Off Ramp to Maryland Ave.

Traffic Information: As part of the early work for the I-95 Corridor, DelDOT announces to motorists 
that Exit 6/I-95 Northbound Off Ramp to Maryland Avenue will be closed at nights, except on 
Saturday evenings. 

The nighttime closure of the exit will occur from 8 PM until 6 AM each night, except Saturday 
evenings, beginning on January 21, 2021 and ending on February 5, 2021, pending weather. 

Variable message boards will be posted to alert motorists of the upcoming exit closure. 

Detour Route: Motorists will continue on I-95 Northbound to Exit 7/Delaware Avenue to North 
Adams Street onto the intersection with West 10th Street and then make an immediate left turn onto 
North Jackson Street and follow until the intersection at Maryland Avenue.

Detour signage will be posted for motorists. For additional information on the I-95 project, please 
visit www.restorethecorridor.com 
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